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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This is not the normal way I would like to share who will be teaching your children next year. 
Ideally, I tell the children first and the children have a transition morning with their new 
teaching team in their new classroom. However, due to present circumstances this cannot 
happen.  
 
Normal transition practices have continued within school with the class teachers discussing 
the children. We are determined that the children will have as smooth a transition to their 
new class as possible.  
 
The teachers have posted a short welcome film on the class blogs, which can be seen at 
https://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/class_blogs_1/459343.  Below you can see 
who will be teaching each class:  
 
Present Class   New Class 
 
Oak Class   Ash Class with Mrs Wiggs  
 
Ash Class   Rowan Class with Miss Furnell  
 
Rowan Class   Beech Class with Miss Langham  
 
Beech    Maple with Mrs Harris  
 
Maple    Elm with Miss Pennicotte-Henrie  
 
Elm Investigators  Willow Investigators with Mrs McGrath  
 
Elm Explorers   Willow Explorers with Mr Neary  
 
Mrs Soal will continue to cover PPA (planning, preparation and assessment) release time 
across the school, as will Mrs Sandon-Webb and myself in Willow Classes. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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